November 18,2013

ZBA meeting of the Village of Newport.

The monthly meeting of the Newport Village ZBA was canceled because the was not enough
members present to form a quorum.

The only issue on the agenda is the application for a variance for Moody Polaris to install a
larger sign than permitted. All information had been forwarded to the Oneida-Herkimer Plan-
ning Board for review.

If there are any issues that arise that need immediate attention. a special meeting of the ZBA
will be scheduled. If not the next regular meeting will take place at 6 :30 PM.

Submitted by Steven Woods



